



RECEIVED

AUG 02 2019

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING & SAFETY-MINERALS

August 2, 2019

Mr. Amy Eschberger Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Acreage Reduction, M-1979-191, Three Bells

Dear Ms. Eschberger:

On behalf of Martin Marietta Materials, Inc., please accept this letter as our request to withdraw the release of reclamation responsibilities for all of Three Bells Pit (791 acres).

Based on the SEO response, we will wait until after we file our last annual Substitute Water Supply Plan in December to account for the remaining lag depletions and then will submit the release request again.

Should you have any additional questions, please contact me at (970) 227-4041.

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager

Julie Michaelas

Cc: Mike DiTullio, River Bluffs and Steamboat Partners

Mike Scheid, East Larimer County Water District Eric Reckentine, North Weld County Water District